
“Is there an unlocked 
gun in your home?” 

BRADYUNITED.ORG/ASK

Asking about guns in the home is a 
simple way to prevent family fire. 



THE REALITY 

Kids are curious about 
everything including guns. 
Talking about gun safety is a 
good first step but you can do 
more.

THE PROBLEM 

Easy access to guns can
lead to tragic consequences.

THE SOLUTION
 

Keep guns locked, 
unloaded, and seperate from 
ammunition. Before your child 
visits another home be sure 
to ASK, “Is there an unlocked 
gun in your home?” 

Parents ask all sorts of questions before their children visit other homes. They ask 
about pets, discuss allergies, and ask questions about supervision. ASK encourages 
parents to add one more question to this conversation: “Is there an unlocked gun in 
your home?” It’s a simple question but has the power to save a life.  

LEARN MORE AT BRADYUNITED.ORG/ASK

8 kids a day
are unintentionally 
injured or killed by family fire.

Family fire refers to a shooting caused by someone having access to a gun from the 
home when they shouldn’t have it, including children.


